Calling all 5* Grade Future RMS Longhorn Parents!

We would like to invite all future Longhorn parents to our course selection
information night at Polly Ryon Middle School, this Thursday night in the
RMS Cafeteria.

The purpose of our meeting will be to review RMS Longhorn expectations,
present information regarding the course selection process, and give parents
general information for their incoming 6% grader to ensure a smooth

transition into 6% grade.

Please keep in mind, this meeting is more of a parent only information meeting.
Later, we will be having a Meet and Greet Scavenger Hunt in August for our
all incoming RMS 6% graders, to personally assist them in becoming more
comfortable with our building layout and procedures before the first day of
school.

Date: Thursday January 30, 2014
Time: 6:30 p.m.-7:30 p.m.
Place: Ryon Middle School Cafeteria

(Due to limited parking in the front of our building, we suggest you park in our rear
parking lot and enter through the covered walkway into our cafeteria.)



